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SPRING TERM DATES 
 
 

27th February – 3rd March: Parent/Teacher 
Meetings 

Class 8 to have their meetings later in the 
term 

 
 

17th March: Red Nose Day 
Children are welcome to wear red for the 
day in exchange for an optional donation 

 
31st March: Last Day of Term  

 
 
 

CAMP DATES FOR 2023 
 

Year 1 – Tomperrow 
29th June – 30th June 2023 

 
Year 2 Camp – St. Ives 

15th March - 17th March 2023 
 

Year 3 Camp - BF Adventure 
10th May – 12th May 2023 

 
Year 4 – Porthpean  

17th May – 19th May 2023 
 

Year 5 – London 
5th June – 8th June 2023 

 
Year 6 - Isles Of Scilly 

17th July – 21st July 2023 
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STARS OF THE WEEK: 

 

THEME: GOOD CHOICES 

Class 1: Luke, Sophie 

Class 2: Elijah, Esme  

Class 3: Isabella P 

Class 4: Reggie, Jayden, Tyler 

Class 5: Mackenzie, Ruby F, Emma, Ahsan 

Class 6: Thomas, Bella, Rylie 

Class 7: Connie, Earl 

Class 8: Lily, Martha, Jayden, Elijah 

Class 9: Lewis, Sophie, Max 

Class 10: Lily W, Harley, Thomas C 

Class 11: Sienna, Emily, Jonah, Telia 

Cross-Country at Polwhele House 
 

On Saturday, over 20 children from Key Stage 2 took 
part in the annual cross-country event at Polwhele 
House. The races were run in glorious weather and 

the children did brilliantly to complete the woodland 
course, particularly the steep finish.  

 

Well done to all runners and a special ‘well done’ to 
Finn from Year 3, who won a medal for finishing 3rd 

in his first ever race. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

FOREST SCHOOL FRIDAY FOR EYFS 
 

Foundation Stage enjoyed a lovely adventure around the Newham Trail on Friday. When they arrived 
back at school, they even had time to finish their mosaics! 

 

UKS2 TAG RUGBY 
            

Children in UKS2 really enjoyed their first Tag Rugby session of the term. 



 

  

 

 

GOVERNING BODY RECRUITMENT 

 

We are looking for two new governors to join our governing body, with a particular interest in 

joining our Operations Committee. Previously, we have only have invited applications from parents, 

but we believe that wider family members and carers within our school community have the skillset 

to enrich our governing body. We would therefore like to invite applications from all members of 

our school community, including grandparents and people not directly affiliated with the school on 

a daily basis. No previous experience or a background in education is required. The qualities that 

make a good school governor is someone with a strong commitment to making sure there are high 

aspirations for all the children in the school, as well as a commitment to achieving the best possible 

outcomes for all of the pupils.  For more information about the role please contact our chair of 

governors Katie Tucker at ktucker@bosvigo.cornwall.sch.uk. 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MISS KEANE’S WEEKLY BOOK REVIEW 

 
A truly WONDERFUL children's book. It is filled with an everyday wonder and magic which makes you 
wish it will never end. The illustrations are also so unique - they act like a cinematic storyboard, and 
the narrative flits between this and text. Words cannot describe how much I loved this book! “The 
Invention of Hugo Cabret” is one of the first chapter books to win a Caldecott Medal and is cleverly 
written and illustrated by Brian Selznick and it is about how an orphaned boy named Hugo finds out 
the secrets contained in his most prized possession…a mechanical man from his dead father. I highly 

recommend this to readers of all ages! 

 
All books that feature in our weekly review are available to borrow from school. If you hold a library 
card you can also access them using an app called ‘Borrowbox’ where you can download audio books 
and online books for free. 



 

   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
     

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 



 

                         

 

 



 

  



 

 

 



  



  



 

 

 

 



 


